Don Bosco School, Liluah 16<sup>th</sup> June 2020

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Don Bosco School, Liluah!

Online classes will resume from Wednesday, 17.06.2020. Students are requested to download **MICROSOFT TEAMS.** Student User ID will be: your registration number @dbliluah.onmicrosoft.com. (Eg. 2011-026@dbliluah.onmicrosoft.com). Please take note do not use / when you write the registration number instead use hyphen (-). **Password will be: school@1** for all students.

In case of any problem kindly send an e-mail to: mathew@dbliluah.onmicrosoft.com

## **PRINCIPAL**